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High School Data Fair Share

Monday, May 21, 2012

Objectives:

a) Sharing what others are doing

b) Giving teachers an opportunity to gather more information

c) Showing usage of data

Each team will give a synopsis of data they have collected (or are currently collecting) that shows student progression.  This should be relevant information, and, hopefully, something that others can use.  Presentations will be 5-10 minutes in length.  Technology should be incorporated in the presentation.  Artifacts used should be printed and given to Dale for the district display.

Because there might be a wide variety of data tools used, I have a set of general questions each team should answer about its data:

1) What data did your team track?

2) Why did you consider this to be important or relevant data to follow?  Why did you choose this data?

3) How often were data collected?

4) What were the results?  (This should be displayed in your graphic representation).

5) Did your team have a SMART goal related to this data?  If so, were your goals met?

6) What area(s) might your team consider to track next year?

Following the presentations, you will have time to meet with your team to put together a rough draft of a SMART goal you feel is worth tracking next year.   
This is the first year our school has conducted such a data fair share, so this is a good place to develop baseline data or to help us get started in the data collection process.  An important part of operating under the PLC model is to make data-driven decisions in order to help improve student learning.  Participating in this process will help you modify your skills in using data to drive instructional decisions.  
